 
PUBLIC HEARING
ATTENTION
ALL RESIDENTS OF WYANDOTTE COUNTY, KS
YOU ARE INVITED TO ATTEND a public hearing to be held on Thursday, February 16th, 2023 at 7:00 P.M. during the Unified Government of Wyandotte County/Kansas City, Kansas Board of Commissioners meeting virutally or in the Commission Chambers in the lobby of the Municipal Office Building, 701 North 7th Street. For the most up-to-date information regarding the ways to attend the meeting and submit comments, visit https://www.wycokck.org/Engage-With-Us/Calendar-of-Events/Full-Commission-Meeting. 
The public hearing is being held to receive comments about the HOME-ARP Allocation Plan. HOME-ARP is a one-time $3,197,903 grant from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) to provide housing/shelter and services to those experiencing homelessness and other vulnerable populations. To learn more about the HOME-ARP Allocation Plan visit https://www.wycokck.org/Departments/Community-Development/Plans-Reports.
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE!
The Unified Government of Wyandotte County/Kansas City, Kansas will make reasonable accommodations so individuals may engage in this meeting. To request accommodations, contact Human Relations at least 48 hours in advance at 913-573-5460. 

